P.S.220 The Edward Mandel School

School Leadership Team

The PS220 School Leadership Team meetings take place once a
month. The meeting take place in room 109 at 4:30pm. The dates for
the meeting are the following:

Dates Time room
Sept 18,2023 4:30-6:30pm 109
Oct 2,2023 4:30-6:30pm 109
Nov 6,2023 4:30-6:30pm 109
Dec 4,2023 4:30-6:30pm 109
Jan 8,2024 4:30-6:30pm 109
Feb 5,2024 4:30-6:30pm 109
March 4,2024 4:30-6:30pm 109
April 8,2024 4:30-6:30pm 109
May 6,2024 4:30-6:30pm 109
June 3,2024 4:30-6:30pm 109

What is a School Leadership Team?

o There must be an SLT in every New York City Public School. SLTs play a
significant role in creating a structure for school-based decision making
and shaping the path to a collaborative school culture. SLTs are a vehicle
for developing school-based educational policies and ensuring that
resources are aligned to implement those policies. Functioning in a
collaborative manner, SLTs assist in the evaluation and assessment of a
school’s educational programs and their effect on student achievement.



Who are the SLT members?

There are three members of the school community who must be members of the

SLT:

Principal

Parent Association/Parent-Teacher Association President

United Federation of Teachers Chapter Leader

The other members are elected parents and staff members. The SLT must
have an equal number of parents and staff.

The exact composition of a school’s SLT is stated in the team’s bylaws

What is the role of an SLT?

An SLT is responsible for developing a school's Comprehensive Educational
Plan (CEP). See the DOE’s iPlan portal to find your CEP.

Provide ongoing evaluations of a school’'s educational programs and their
impact on student achievement

Play an important role in school-based decision-making

Help to make school cultures more collaborative

What laws and regulations govern SLTs?

New York State Education Law Section 2590-h requires every New York City
Public School to have a School Leadership Team. In addition, Chancellor’s
Regulation A-655 (CR A-655) establishes guidelines to ensure the formation
of effective SLTs in every New York City public school.

Are meetings open to the public?

SLT meetings are open to the public for silent observation.

For more information, visit the DOE's page on School Leadership Teams. and
view Chancellor's Regulations A-655. For specific questions regarding PS 220’s
SLT, please e-mail Ms.Pizarro jpizarr@schools.nyc.gov




